
 

 

 
 

April 29, 2022 

 

 

Chairwoman Rosa DeLauro       Ranking Member Kay Granger  

Committee on Appropriations      Committee on Appropriations  

U.S. House of Representatives      U.S. House of Representatives  

Washington, D.C. 20515       Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 

 

I am requesting funding for Brunswick County Beaches (Holden Beach), NC in fiscal year 2023. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Town of Holden Beach, North Carolina. The point 

of contact is Town Manager, David Hewett, 110 Rothschild St. Holden Beach, North Carolina 28462. 

 

The funding will support the continuation of the Generation Reevaluation Report for the Holden Beach 

component of the authorized Brunswick County Beaches Project. The requested funding will support 

the federal cost share for the second full year of the study effort. A Feasibility Cost Sharing Agreement 

for the study was signed by the Wilmington District of the Corps and the Town of Holden Beach in 

2021 and the Corps of Engineers allocated $500,000 to initiate the study effort in the FY 2021 Work 

Plan. The study will identify and evaluate a possible plan of protection for addressing Holden Beach’s 

risk to storm damage and coastal erosion using current modeling, data, and study practices. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


